
 

Personally Identifiable Information (PII) 

“Protect It Like Your Own”

USDA Cyber Security Awareness 
Month  

3rd Annual Security Awareness EXPO 

April 22-23, 2009 

The USDA Annual Cyber Security Awareness EXPO will be held 
April 22-23, 2009 in the Jamie L. Whitten Building Patio Area, 
Washington, DC.   

This event will promote security and PII awareness and will focus 
on preventive measures to safeguard and protect information. 

   

 The Expo is open to all Federal Agencies Government-
wide, USDA Contractors, and Vendors.  

 Awareness training will be conducted during the 
conference.  

 Guest speakers from Federal and Private sector will 
present on various security and PII topics. 

 

Direct any questions to: 

   cyber.communication@usda.gov 

   

 

 

 

  

Admission FREEAdmission FREE!  

 

 

Registration Starts on: 

February 2, 2009  

 

 

 

Office of the Chief Information 
Officer  

Cyber Security 

mailto:cyber.communication@usda.gov

